
 

The Villa Capri Cruisers Car Club Inc. awarded a $1,000 scholarship to be given to 

a Johnson College Automotive Technology program student. This year marks the 

11th year for the scholarship by the club. Pictured, front row, left to right: Karen 

Baker, Senior Director of College Advancement, Johnson College; Villa Capri 

President Joe Carra; Dr. Katie Leonard, Johnson College President & CEO; Mike 

Macedonia. Back row, left to right: Dave Thomas, Patty Valvano, Frank Valvano, 

Nick Tielli, Mike Greenstein, and Charlie Leavesley. 10/12/2021 

https://www.facebook.com/Villacapricruisers/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVmUX9G_3RGUSk35kep-uF6h7i2rM-D0F2kaZ5tLPF9ImW2hce8Hk6s8MMExyYQxU4SCJviGVOosU5nCkeAwz0HX1_ppvK33kPIIVVl0NJksY7podm2y81C9YjcEQcv1_TVndHrGHhnHWzB563jrPH8askNR_znxoyTWSdpwn6Nh4c0_SnyI1CK3HpTdtZJCYuBgi1PQ_vTSktwlDOc01i3cnknzHMlhAMpq1MkK9eBEg&__tn__=kK*F

